
PROPOSAL NOTICE is hereby
given  that  The  North  Hills
Council  of  Government  is
seeking  proposals  for  an
independent  audit.  The
Request  for  Proposal  packet
(RFP)  is  available  from  the
North  Hills  Council  of
Government  Executive
Director,  Lynne  Eklund.
Requests for the RFP should
be made by contacting Lynne
Eklund  by  emailing
leklund@northhillscog.org
or calling (412) 487-5230. The
RFP is for a 3-year term with
options for renewal. The RFP
contains  all  pertinent
information needed to submit
a  proposal,  the  process  for
review  and  possible
award. Sealed proposals must
be  received  no  later  than
August  23, 2024, addressed
to  North  Hills  Council  of
Governments 300 Wetzel Rd
Ste 201, Glenshaw, PA 15116.
The  envelope  should  be
clearly  marked  Independent
Audit RFP.


